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04/18/2017 

 

To:   SLPE Distribution Partners 

Subject:  End of Life Notice for AC-DC Power Supply      

  

Dear Distributor: 

 

SL Power has been proactively working to identify legacy models that are in jeopardy of long term 

production. Components availability and new requirements for regulatory upgrades are the main drivers 

for this process. Next generation products with better technology, more cost effectiveness and higher 

performance have been developed to replace many of these legacy models.     

 

A price list of SLPE part number with designated End of Life (EOL) Status is attached for your reference, 

and where applicable, a new product replacement is recommended for possible use.  

 

SL Power offers its Customers an opportunity to make a Last Time Buy (LTB) for any of EOL product 

part numbers. Please refer to the attached price list, which indicates the EOL products with its referenced 

Last Time Buy orders dates as illustrated below. 

 
Price Effective:    05/18/2017 

EOL Status:    P/N indicating EOL as of 04/14/2017. 

LTB Status:    P/N indicating LTB good until 11/14/2017 

Deadlines for Receipt of Order*  11/14//2017 

Deadlines for shipment*  Within P/N’s lead times or 12 Weeks ARO, whichever is shorter. 

NCNR: All LTB orders are Non-Cancelable & Non-Returnable 

(NCNR). 
 

 

For Last Time Buy’s or a new product replacement for the EOL part numbers, please contact:  

Pattie Schlesinger via email (Pattie.Schlesinger@slpower.com) or via telephone (805) 228-3409.  

 

We trust that this notice has provided ample time for adjustment to your procurement/sourcing plans and 

look forward to continuing our support to your organization. 

 

Sincerely, 

 


